

Dear parent/carer,

Does your child spend time exploring online?

The internet's a great place for children to learn, create, chat with friends and family, access information or support and explore fun apps, sites and games. But exploring comes with risks, so it is vital we know how to keep them safe online.

That is why we would like to invite you to join our FREE workshop: 'Keeping children safe online'.

Our workshop will:

- Help you understand how children experience the online world
- Show you resources and tools that could help keep them safe
- Empower you to guide them on their journey

For: parents, carers and family members (this workshop is for adults so please arrange childcare if possible)

Date: 24th November (Core content, parental controls, and gaming) and 8th December (Online friendships and grooming)

Location: Holy Family Catholic Primary School, 82 Upper Essex Street, Toxteth, Liverpool L86QB

Time: Arrive at 9:15am, start time scheduled for 9:30am (this workshop will last 1 hour on both dates)

Delivered by: NSPCC

Many thanks,

NSPCC Local Campaigns Team